
Admission Office Hours on Saturday

We would like to inform all prospective students and visitors that our admission

office will be open on Saturdays from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM to assist with

admission-related inquiries and processes.

Please feel free to visit during these hours for any support regarding applications,

documentation, or general admission guidance.

Thank you.


